

N. 2 – 26th April 2018 "A YEAR AFTER"

A year after the meeting in Rome with Pope Francis on the 27th and the 30th April 2017, an important milestone in our history, we are getting back to you with this Newsletter.

In the name of the IFCA Secretariat and of the world CA we would like to renew our gratitude and to continue treasuring the Pope's warm reception and message and the faces of the representatives of over 50 countries who attended the Congress on CA, the Assembly and the Italian CA 150th anniversary celebrations.

Through the 2017 Newsletter and the 2018 _1, we have informed you about the activities held this year: the first and the second meetings of the Secretariat and two country meetings in Albania and Bethlehem. We are also participating actively in the preparations for the Bishops' Synod through our Youth Coordination Group. This will be the theme in the next Newsletter which be issued in May.

In this "a year after" Newsletter you will find:

- 1 A new presentation of IFCA to be printed A3 or which can be seen in a minute
- 2 The material translated into the 4 languages, available up to now. We are preparing a printed version of the Documents, an eBook which can be referred to on line and a subtitled video of complete speech of Pope Francis
- 3 CA and Pope Francis' Magisterium. Booklets by IFCA Secretariat.

Let us together keep moving forward and sharing this stretch of road after April 2017.

While we thank Pope Francis for his gift of Gaudete et Exultate we invite you to read

We pray with him for peace in the world, in particular for Middle East, Syria and the Holy Land. Let us share One Minute for Peace on June 8, at 1 p.m., and support, through our prayer, the preparation of the ecumenical encounter for Peace in the Middle East on July 7 in Bari.



Flyer to present. with a video more



Documents Congress 2017

Documents only available in Italian and Programme updated with the interventions (EN) more





CA and Pope Francis' Magisterium.

Booklets by IFCA Secretariat more



ONE MINUTE FOR PEACE 2018

on June 8, at 1 p.m. more

An appeal for Inter-Korean Summit on Friday 27th April in Panmunjeom

To those with political responsibilities, I ask them to have the courage of hope, making themselves 'artisans' of peace." I encourage them to confidently continue on the path begun "for the good of all".. (General Audience 25.04.2018)







Via della Conciliazione 1, 00193 Roma - Italia
Tel: +39 06 661321 - Mail: info@catholicationforum.org
www.catholicactionforum.org